Petition to prevent rezoning at the location of 2193 Howell Road

The potential buyer of the property located at 2193 Howell Road and adjoining acreage, is attempting to rezone residential
property in an attempt to set up a privately operated alcohol and drug addiction recovery facility.

We, the undersigned, are concerned citizens who urge our leaders to act now to prevent the rezoning of the location of
_ | 2193 Howell Road and for the area to remain agricultural or residential.
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